
 
 
 
 
 

Invitation 
 

Please join us for NMSBA’s 

60th Anniversary Reception 
Held in conjunction with the NMSBA School Law Conference 

 

Friday, June 8, 2018 
5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

Hotel Portal/Patio 
Hotel Albuquerque at Old Town 

800 Rio Grande Blvd. NW 
Albuquerque, NM 

 

 Entertainment by Bernalillo High School Mariachi  

 Review of NMSBA’s History  

 Recognition of Past Presidents and Directors 

 Proclamations by State Officials & Special Guests  

 Photo and Memorabilia Exhibits 

   

 
   
 
 

Please RSVP to Lorraine Vigil, NMSBA Program Director 
lvigil@nmsba.org or (505) 983-5041 

mailto:lvigil@nmsba.org

